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Barbara Hayward – Trustee 
Phil Carter – Trustee 
Ken Lary – Trustee 
Al Posnanski – Selectman 
Barry Geddes – Cemetery Sexton 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:00 PM and the following items were discussed; 
A contract was signed with Cushing and Sons to drill the well in Wells Annex.  They came in with 
a bid of $9,955.00.  Funds from the Emuline Davis account will be used to pay for the well. 
Phil Carter checked with John Pelkey and he will get to the trees in Wells Cemetery in early 
September. 
Barbara supplied copies of a report showing the current available monies in the Davis Fund. 
Cindy Neily, Trustee of the Trust funds is requesting a public meeting with the Cemetery 
Trustees and the Trustees of the Trust Funds.  All meetings are currently public but she felt 
perhaps an advertised meeting where both boards are represented might be of interest to 
those with any questions.  A date will be set in the near future. 
Barry reports he is down to $44.00 in this fuel fund.  $500.00 will be transferred from the 
equipment fund with the approval of the Town. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:45 PM  
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